
2023 FRA/LAFRA NATIONAL CONVENTION 

NEWSLETTER # 1 

SEPTEMBER 23 TO 30 2023 

NUGGET CASINO RESORT, SPARKS NEVADA 

Shipmates and Auxiliary Members your 2023 convention committee is diligently 
working to gather all the separate detail information needed to make this convention a 
great but stressless time for all, so please save the date.   

The room rates are $102.00 plus 13.5% tax and a $2.00 Tourism Fee for a total of 
$117.77 per night (may not be exact, but very close) single or double. There is a fee of 
$10.00 per person for each additional person, with a limit of four per room.  The hotel 
provides a free shuttle service to and from the Reno/Tahoe Airport.

The 95th FRA & 90th LAFRA National Convention Committee members are:
PNP FRA Gary Blackburn, Chairman
RTWC Robert Smith
Marcus Perna
PRPSW John Quesnel
Robert Mattson
PRPSW Don Kelley

 
PNP LA FRA Cindy Rodham Tuck, Co-Chairman 
Linda Mowry
RPWC Kelly Pena
RPSW Marilyn Quesnel
JoAnne Dougherty
PNT Linda Telly

 

Your Convention Committee is looking forward to having many of our Shipmates 
and Auxiliary Members join us in Reno/Sparks for a wonderful convention




